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Press Release 

For Immediate Release 

 

TRAFFIC FLOW CHANGES FOR JALAN HORLEY AND JALAN KHOO TEIK EE 

 

KUALA LUMPUR, 12 January 2023 – Tun Razak Exchange has completed the roadworks surrounding 

Jalan Barat, and the traffic flow that was changed to facilitate these works will now be reinstated to its 

original state.  

Motorists will now be able to turn into Jalan Barat from Jalan Horley. To get to Jalan Jalan Khoo Teik Ee 

or Jalan Horley, motorists are advised to take the next left turn into Jalan Melati from Jalan Barat. Please 

refer to the map below for clarity.  

To ensure the safety of motorists and to avoid confusion, traffic users are advised to adhere to all 

temporary traffic signages. Any inconvenience caused is very much regretted. 

For further information, please WhatsApp or text the TRX Hotline at +60 19-274 8000. 
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